MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Association:

Pacific Street Town Homes Owner’s Association, Inc.

Date:


Thursday, October 2, 2008
Location:
Full Circle HOA Management, 560 Mountain Village Blvd., #102B, Mountain Village, CO 81435 and via conference call
Directors Present:
Trent Hein (President), Becky Lewis, Ira Chaplik  
Others Present:
Julie Denny (Full Circle) Kai Thomas (Full Circle), Diane Wolfson (Full Circle), Hilary Popper (Full Circle), Jessica Lockwood (Full Circle) 
Meeting called to order 12:00 p.m. MST.
Determination of a quorum.  Yes 3 of 3 directors present.

Manager’s report, by Kai Thomas.

Discussion of the painting proposal.  

Discussion of the radiant heat of the boiler system.  

Diane Wolfson joined the meeting at 12:04 p.m. MST.
Discussion of the snowmelt system and the system evaluation.  
Request by the board to have a write-up of the shared mechanical schematics and to include these in the owner’s mailing.  

Diane Wolfson left the meeting at 12:10 p.m. MST

Discussion of the proposed short and long term painting projects.  

Diane Wolfson joined the meeting at 12:16 p.m.  MST.

Motion by Becky Lewis, second by Ira Chapik, to approve the G-Force Painting contract estimated at $7,730 with work to begin October, 2008.   Motion passed by unanimous vote.  
Discussion of the proposed 2009 budget.

Discussion of the Facilities Management proposal.  
Discussion of the budget responsibilities.
Discussion of the budget reporting.  

Discussion of the natural gas budget item.

Discussion of the window washing timing.

Discussion of how to plan financially for the long-term painting project.  
Discussion of how a special assessment would work.  
Motion by Ira Chapik, second by Becky Lewis, to recommend the proposed 2009 budget to owners for approval and increase the 2009 painting savings assessment to $30,000.  Motion passed by unanimous vote.
Discussion of the 2008 annual meeting.
Discussion of the proposed By-laws and annual meeting.  

Annual owner’s meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 12, 2008 at 3:00 p.m. MST.
Next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 7, 2008, 3:30 p.m. MST.

Discussion of the Medical Center proposed changes.  
Meeting adjourned at 1:13 p.m. MST. 

THE FOREGOING MINUTES WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT ITS MEETING HELD OCTOBER 14, 2009.

Signed: 

/s/Michelle Aplin, Manager




October 15, 2009

